
      
 
 
           
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

  

 

 
 

What’s Been Happening At Goldhay Arts 
 
 
Workshop with Eastern Angles Theatre Company 
 
Our Drama Group were privileged to have had a theatre workshop with the Eastern Angles 
Theatre Company at the Key theatre during January and as you can see from the pictures  
the Group had a whale of a time.  This was followed by the Group watching Eastern Angles' 
talented actor's performance of "The Ladykillers of Orton Brimbles which was brilliant.  Thank 
you to all involved with Eastern Angles Theatre Company and for choosing to work with 
Goldhay Arts.     
 

  

 
 

 
In the words of our Access Team.   
 
We have attended a 6 week Radio Production 
Course with Hereward Community Radio.  We 
learnt how to do sound bites and jingles and we 
made a Goldhay Arts jingle choosing music we 
liked.  We learnt how to use the radio production 
equipment.   
 
This helped us to build our confidence using 
microphone techniques.  We were lucky enough 
to broadcast and film our own Goldhay Arts radio 
show through the internet and at the end of our 
course we were presented with our Certificate of 
Achievement.   
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Access Team's Visit to See the Mayor of Peterborough 
 
The team visited the Mayor's Parlour at Peterborough 
Town Hall, enjoyed the history of all the former Mayors 
and, of course, enjoyed afternoon tea with the Mayor, 
Mayoress and Deputy Mayor.  In picture, Hayley enjoying 

her moment in the Mayor's chair 
wearing his chain of office.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some very happy faces 
baking in the Access 

Team Sessions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2018 Wine Tasting Fundraiser 

Another great evening.   Thanks to our 
supporters on the night, we were able to raise 
over £500.  This will be used towards our 
group members tickets at our upcoming 
Summer Ball.  Thank you to all who came out 
to support this event including the Mayor of 
Peterborough John Fox, Mayoress Judy 
Fox and the Walters Team.  A huge thank 
you to Chadwick Designs Ltd for their 
ongoing support and for attending this year's 
wine tasting as our special guests.   
 

 
 
 
 



New Website 
 
Thanks to Chadwick Designs Ltd, we have a brand new website, full of updates, vibrant 
pictures, videos, information about our activities, events and details of the companies who 
support our work.  To see more please visit our website www.goldhayarts.co.uk.     
 

 
 
 
 

What’s Coming Up at Goldhay Arts 
 
 

Join us for a fun filled flight!  
Back to the 80s 
 
On Tuesday, 26th June at 10.30am our dance and 
drama groups will be showcasing their summer 
performance of "Back to the 80s".  This promises to 
be a all singing, all dancing extravaganza of a show 
with lots of familiar tunes to sing along to.   
Tickets are now on sale at £3 per person, carers go 
free.  To book your ticket please contact our office on 
01733 262442 or email info@goldhayarts.co.uk.  
Numbers are limited so don't delay, get yours today!   

 
 
 
 
2018 Summer Ball 
 
Date for your diaries - our very popular annual summer ball will be on 
Saturday, 4th August 2018!  Further information to follow shortly.     
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If you do not wish to continue receiving our newsletters and updates, please 
email info@goldhayarts.co.uk to be removed from our mailing list.   
 
 
 
 
  

Goldhay Arts, The Cresset, Bretton Centre, Peterborough, PE3 8DX 
Goldhay Arts is a registered Charity (no. 1098334)  

Contact details: Telephone: 01733 262442  Email: info@goldhayarts.com  Website: www.goldhayarts.co.uk 

Next Edition  
July 2018 

New Dance & Music Sessions 
 
Starting from 4 July 2018, we will be offering extra Dance and Music Sessions on 
Wednesdays.  If you are interested in these new sessions, any of our other sessions or to find 
out more about costings, please get in touch with us on 01733 262442 or email 
info@goldhayarts.co.uk.   
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